
Dear Sir,

We live  and since the lock out law was
implemented there has been a continuous increase in noise from vehicles and drunks in the
area. The noise peaks on Saturday and Sunday mornings. It has gone so bad that we are
considering moving away from this area. Attached is a submission which we fully endorsed
from my fellow neighbours. It seemed we are just moving the problem from Kings Cross/CBD
area to other areas. We need a better solution.

Regards,

Wai Chee Tang & Mavis Tan
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